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We are always ahead of 

ourselves when it comes 

to Christmas in 

school....a bit like the 

Christmas ads on TV 

which seem to start as 

soon as Halloween is 

over! The minute we 

start back after half 

term, we begin 

preparing and 

rehearsing for the 

Christmas production. 

It is always a real team 

effort as there is a lot 

of hard work behind the 

scenes with props, 

scenery and costumes. 

Children have to learn 

new songs and words, 

dance routines and 

actions. It is full on and 

so good to see the Mill 

Hill team pulling 

together! Thank you for 

your support with 

helping the children 

learn their lines. 
 R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp Bear Saunders – for enjoying all 
activities in Nursery with a smile 
on his face. 

Mrs Beck Freddie Ross – for his brilliant 
effort with writing and letter 
formation. 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

Danilli Laksman – for speaking 
clearly in class and a fabulous 
piece of writing. 

Miss Daly Freya-Leigh Bowers – for the most 
amazing attitude and being kind to 
all members of our school. 

Miss 
Waterworth 

Carragher Bickerton – for coming 
back with a positive ‘can do’ 
attitude to all learning. 

Mr Warden Riley Blackie – for working hard in 
all subjects this week. 

Mrs Robson Millie Donnelly – for great focus 
and all round enthusiasm. 

Mr Rochfort Ahmad Sarwari – for captaining 
the Year 5/6 football  team to 
bronze medal place! 

 

 Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec    Skyla Bellwood Yr 1   Mohammad Khan 

Yr 2   Jesse Tait Yr 3   Khaleesi Cowton 

Yr 4   Kingsley Goff Yr 5   Mitch Gibson 

Yr 6   Isabel Antcliff  

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

97% 

 



 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
8th December Christmas Craft Fair 

15th December Grand Christmas Hamper Raffle Draw 

19th December Christmas Dinner 

20th December Nativity Years 1 & 2 

21st December Pantomime for whole school 

22nd December Holiday 

9th January Return to school 

26th January Bag2school 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

Rec 98% 

Yr 1 96% 

Yr 2 95% 

Yr 3 98% 

Yr 4 98% 

Yr 5 **100%** 

Yr 6 97% 
 

 

 
Children are still riding 

bikes on school premises. 
Please ensure that your 
child does not ride bikes 
or scooters around other 

children. It is a health 
and safety issue. 

 

Please be aware that 

there will be no crossing 

patrol for approximately 

four weeks from 28th 

November. 

Yr 1 & 2 

Twinkly Nativity 

 
20th December 

2.00 and 6.00pm 

BIKEABILITY 

 

Have all Year 6 

returned slips for this 

vital training? 

 

Head Lice 

 
Please be vigilant in 

checking hair! 

Sales are booming 

for our 
GRAND CHRISTMAS 

HAMPER  

RAFFLE 

Don’t miss out! 

Have you bought 

Your tickets 

yet? 

ABSENCE 
It is the parents duty to 

inform school, before 9am, 

if a child is absent. If a call 

is not received, the 

absence is recorded as 

unauthorised. 

Well done 

Year 5! 

Amazing 

attendance! 


